
 

 

East Coast Basketball Officials Association (ECBOA) Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

3/27/2024 

I) Call to Order at 6:36 PM.  Meeting was held at Joe’s office in Delray Beach. 

Dorian Hawkins, Mike Lewis, Joe Erwin, Mike Francois, Al Alfieri, Jerelle Bailey, Jaylen Thompson , Lee 

Lipsick (phone) and Steve Gonedes (phone),  

 

II) Welcome New Board Members – Joe welcomed the new Board and asked for their input and things they 

would like to work or and accomplish.  Items discussed included scheduling, evaluations, mentorship, 

recruiting, by-laws, and working together as a Board.   

 

III) Treasures Report 

- Dorian discussed missing game fees, including Regional games.   

- Discussed attempts to collect missing money 

- Discussed paying officials for missing game fees, but it was tabled to give Dorian time to collect 

the money.  

 

IV) Secretary’s Report 

- Lee was traveling and had minimal input for the initial meeting.       

 

V) Missing Game Fees:   

- There were four missing Regional games, all of which were in progress of being collected 

- We discussed a handful of regular season games, which Dorian is following up on. 

- District game fees were all paid except two schools.   

 

VI)  Recap of Prior Season 

- Each member spoke and talked about their take on the prior season and things to work on going 

forward.  Scheduling, the Rec List, and Training got a lot of discussion.  Talked about the new 

officials, the banquet, working with the District for assignment help next season, and evaluations   

 

VII) Recap of Scheduling 

- Al presented a report on game assignments (count), communication, the committee, and a few 

mis-assignments.    

 

VIII) Survey 

- We had discussion on the last version of the survey.   

  - Asked Steve to get involved and review the questions. 

  - Goal is to get it in final form for distribution 

 

IX) Basketball Camp 

-  All camps are posted on our website, including the ABC Camp 

 

X) Open Discussion/For the Good of the Cause 

- Everyone had a chance to recap the meeting and offer up feedback.   



- All agreed it was a good first meeting and we have a lot of work to do in the offseason 

The meeting was adjourned at ~ 9:15.    

 

 Next Meeting will be held April 10th      

 

  

 


